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COMMUNITY ADVOCATE'SUPDATE
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11.2

11.3
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SUMNER BUSSHELTER

The Board considered a report providing an update on progress towards
adding a roof over the seat at the bus stop at the corner of Marriner Street
and Wakefield Avenue.

The Board received the information.
GARDEN AWARDS

The Board considered a report outlining the process for the distribution of
garden awards to recipients.

The Board decided that, as part of the next garden awards competition,
elected members would be given the opportunity to personally deliver
garden certificates within their Ward aress.

WOOLSTON MAINSTREET

The Board considered a report outlining the proposed programme of works
for Ferry Road in the Woolston Mainstreet area and the discussions which
had taken place on the timing of these works with the Woolston Mainstreet
Committee. These discussions had resulted in agreement to delay starting
the work until February of the year 2000.

The Board received the information.

WORKING PARTY ON GREEN OPEN SPACE

The Community Advocate gave the Board a verbal update on the discussions
held by the working party set up to discuss with other Business Units the
purchase of property for green open space.

It is expected that a report would be presented to the next meeting of the
Community Board. The Board was aso advised that a seminar on this
matter would be held on 11 August 1999.

The Board received the information.
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11.6

11.7

11.8

2000/2001 ANNUAL PLAN AND BUDGET

The Community Advocate requested the Board to consider establishing a
working party to consider a process on how to gather information from the
community for input into the 2000/2001Annual Plan and Budget.

The Board decided:

1. To appoint 3 members to a working party to work with the
Community Advocate to discuss and design a process to ensure full
feedback from the community on issues of concern so that these might
be included in the 2000/2001 budget process.

2. That the working party to work with the Community Advocate be the
Chairman, Liz McRostie, and Linda Rutland.

PRESENTATION OF CERTIFICATESTO RETIRING BOARD MEMBERS

At an informal afternoon tea immediately before the commencement of the
Board meeting, former Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board members
Richard Boulton and David Cox were thanked for their service to the
community and presented with framed certificates marking their service to
the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board and to its community.

TE WHARE ROIMATA —COMMUNITY BOARD VISIT

Members of the Board had sought a visit to Te Whare Roimata. The
proposed date for the visit is Thursday 15 July 1999 at 10.00am.

The Board received the information.
ROAD-SIDE VENDING — LINWOOD AVENUE

At its meeting on 3 June 1998, the Community Board had decided to support
a review of the now restricted areas for road-side selling, particularly in
Linwood Avenue, Main Road and at Scarborough. Various difficulties had
prevented the implementation of action on this decision.

The Board decided to set up aworking party of Linda Rutland, Erin Baker,
Derek McCullough, John Freeman and Charles Manning (if he wishes to be
involved) to talk to the various Council Business Units to explore the
difficulties pertaining to this whole issue.



